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Food Drive Drop Off - As a connected, collective community, we are collecting meal bags and/or gift cards for Homewood families challenged with food insecurity during this difficult time. We will have contactless donation drop off at Bushy Park Elementary School parking lot from 10:00-10:20 a.m. on Wednesday, May 27.  This will be completely contactless.  The deliveries will go directly to the doorsteps of families in need!  Thank you for supporting our school families and our greater community.
Please see the attached flyer for suggestions on pantry items for family meal bags and/or grocery store gift cards.
Thank you for all your support,
Mrs. Anoff
Principal

	 
Lisbon Elementary School | 15901 Frederick Road Woodbine, MD 21797 | (410) 313-5506 | les.hcpss.org


[bookmark: _GoBack]
